
 
 
 

25 May 2018 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 

You will be aware that data protection laws are changing as from today, 25 May, when 

General Data Protection Regulation comes into force. 

The School’s Privacy Notice is now published on the School website 

www.glenlolacollegiate.net 

It is also attached herewith for your perusal. This outlines how the School complies with 

GDPR. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

WE Thompson 

Headmaster 

 

http://www.glenlolacollegiate.net/

